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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Parents Evening Autumn 2020 
 

 
 
Due to the ongoing restrictions we will be running Parents Evenings over the phone instead 
of in person. Year Groups will be placing phone calls on different days and you can book 
your 10 minute timeslot via a link that will be sent out. Teachers will have a limited time slot 
to call so please ensure you are ready and available at your allocated timeslot. 
 
Prior to the sessions taking place your child’s teachers will be sending out a PowerPoint 
telling you the expectations of each class so we ask that you read through this before your 
telephone appointment.  
 
If you feel that you will require more than the allocated 10 minutes we ask that you contact 
the office to arrange an alternative appointment.   
 
If you have recently changed your mobile number and have not alerted the school please 
contact the office on 01642 286599. 
 
 
 
Many Thanks  
 
 
 
Mrs A. Mitchinson 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
 


